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PHILIPPINE HEART CENTER
East Avenue, Quezon City

SUPPLEMENTAL BID BULLETIN No. 006.2022
SUBJECT :  Notice of Postponement of the scheduled Opening of Bids
PROJECT/S : Various Projects

DATE ¢ January 10, 2022

The scheduled Opening of Bids of various Projects set on January 11, 2022 as posted and advertised is
hereby postpone due to the increasing COVID 19 cases that have suddenly exploded in the past weeks
following the detention of the hyper transvisible Omicrom variant in the country.

Also, the PHC Bids and Awards Committee (BAC), would like to request ample time for the PHC- BAC
Secretariat to finalize the Philippine Bidding Documents and other materials needed of each Projects and be
made available to the participating bidders. The requested cancellation is also due to incomplete staff work.

In view of this, the new schedule of activities will be as follows:

Quantity ITEM DESCRIPTION Opening of Bids
January 18 , 2022

5 units Transport Monitor (Cardiac Monitor) 9:00 AM, 5% Floor Amphitheater, PHC
January 18,2022

1 Lot Pneumatic Tube System (Re-Bid) 9:00 AM, 5™ Floor Amphitheater, PHC
MICS Tower System (3D/2D Digital Videoscopy System with Tower January 18 , 2022

1unit |(Re-Bid) 9:00 AM, 5™ Floor Amphitheater, PHC
January 18 , 2022

1 unit EMG Machine (Re-Bid) 9:00 AM, 5™ Floor Amphitheater, PHC

This Supplemental Bid Bulletin is hereby issued to modify the original parameters as stated therein. All other
requirements previously stated on the bid documents must be complied.

Please be guided accordingly.

Approved. Done this 10® day of January 2022, PHC.

ANTONIO D/PASCUAL'MD.
Vice-Chairman, BAC for Pharma Supplies and Med Equipment



